
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth <EKovacs@dew.sc.gov>
To: Swygert, QuincyQSwygert@dew.sc.gov

Tedeschi, DebraDTedeschi@dew.sc.gov
Sherlock, PatPSherlock@dew.sc.gov

CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/16/2013 8:34:29 AM

Subject: FW: SCWRC-Funding Grid all agencies.xlsx
Attachments: Funding Grid all agencies - DSS Comments.xlsx

With all the talk about who is going to cover the cost of proctoring the assessments, do we want to try and take 
advantage of the possible additional funds mentioned below?  It might be more of a nightmare than we want to deal 
with but we still have a cushion of approximately $200K.  Let me know your thoughts before I respond. 
 
Happy Wednesday!  EK
 
From: Stillinger, Linda [mailto:Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 11:07 AM
 
To: Kovacs, Elisabeth
 
Cc: Koller, Lillian B.
 
Subject: SCWRC-Funding Grid all agencies.xlsx
 
Hi Elisabeth,
 
Thanks for providing us with the CWRC Funding Grid. 

 
Ms. Koller has reviewed the grid and we have made changes to the DSS column.  Ms. Koller noted that several of the 
participating agencies (including SCDE, the Technical College System, Department of Commerce and DHHS) are 
pledging State funds.

 
Per Ms. Koller, our agency has access to Federal Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (Food Stamps) 
Employment and Training funds that we believe could be used to leverage the State funding available for the CWRC 
initiative.  Although we have estimated in the attached annotated grid that our contribution would be $100,000, it is 
possible that it could be even larger than that.

 
Please let Ms. Koller know if you are interested in exploring this possibility and we will arrange for our SNAP 
consultant, Dr. Bill Benton, to contact you.
 
Thanks,
 
Linda K. Stillinger
Office of the State Director
SC Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Ave. Ext., Rm. 601
Columbia, SC  29201
(803) 898-1390 – Office
(803) 898-7277 – Fax
Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov
 
 
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth [mailto:EKovacs@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 10:17 AM
 
To: Swygert, Quincy; Sherlock, Pat; Chris Huffman; Scott English (SEnglish@ed.sc.gov); Susan Flanagan (sflanagn@ed.sc.
gov); Anne Iriel (Airiel@scvrd.state.sc.us); Kibler,Mandy; Stillinger, Linda; Ruth Johnson (johnruth@scdhhs.gov); Stout, Jr., 
David
 
Cc: Tedeschi, Debra; Grant, Don
 

mailto:Kovacs,%20Elisabeth%20%3CEKovacs@dew.sc.gov%3E
mailto:QSwygert@dew.sc.gov
mailto:DTedeschi@dew.sc.gov
mailto:PSherlock@dew.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
blocked::mailto:Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov
mailto:[mailto:EKovacs@dew.sc.gov]


Subject: SCWRC-Funding Grid all agencies.xlsx

 
All,
 
I have filled in the information that I have received.  Please check for accuracy and for those where information is 
incomplete, please fill in and send back to me.
 
We are still in discussions with ACT and will begin to put together MOU’s in the very near future.  We are still 
attempting to sign the contract with ACT by the end of January but cannot move forward until we receive 
clarifications on some things. 
 
Thank you and Happy New Year. 
 
Elisabeth
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